
 

15th July 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians,  

 

The end of the academic year is quickly approaching and we still have several ‘milestone 

moments’ coming up for Year 6.  

 

Tuesday 16th July: Alton Towers 

 

Just a reminder that pupils will need to arrive at school at 7:45am on Tuesday – the coach 

is leaving at 8:00am. They need to be appropriately dressed; it is important that they wear 

trainers. They will need a rucksack to carry their water bottles and packed lunch. You may 

wish to provide them with a waterproof to wear on the water-based rides. We are leaving 

Alton Towers at 6pm and should be back at school for approximately 7:15pm.  

 

Wednesday 17th July: The Greatest Showman production 

 

Just a reminder that pupils will need to arrive at The Legion at 5:00pm promptly, wearing 

their costumes; accessories will be given to them at the venue. We suggest that audience 

members arrive from 5:30pm (you will not be able to enter the concert room until then) 

ready for a 6:00pm start. Tickets will need to be shown on entry. The bar will be open 

before the performance begins and during the interval.  

 

Friday 19th July: Leavers’ Party 

This will take place from 6 - 8pm in the upper hall. Food and drink will be provided; no 

money is needed. Pupils will not be allowed to bring their mobile phones. Please note that 

we require all children to be collected by an adult at the end of this. 

 

Wednesday 24th July: Leavers’ Assembly 

 

You are invited to the leavers’ assembly. This will take place at 10:00am in the upper hall 

and will last for approximately 45 minutes. Please arrive at school from 9:50am.  

 

Pupils are allowed to come to school in non-uniform. They are encouraged to bring a 

school shirt/blouse with them for the traditional ‘signing activity’.  

 

If you have any queries about any of the above, please do not hesitate to contact your 

child’s teacher.  

 

Kind Regards,  

 

Miss. A. Watson 

 
 


